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Industry Canada engineers in 
Kahnawake to conduct tests on 

former CFCF radio towers 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Kenténha/October 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that 
engineers working on behalf of Industry Canada are in 
Kahnawà:ke to conduct tests of radio signals from the former 
CFCF towers located on Highway 138, just west of the Sports 
Complex. 
 
The work is expected to last until next week. 
 
While the engineers will often be on-site, they may be moving 
about to several areas in the community as part of the testing 
of radio wavelengths on 940AM. The two-person crew is using 
a black Honda with the name of the testing company, 
CommSpec, written on the front of the vehicle. 
 
The towers are located on leased land that is privately held by 
Kahnawà:ke owners, who are aware of the works that are 
currently taking place. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Communications Officer 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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